Doniece Gott

From: Kathy Miller <onearmplmbrswifey@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 5:37 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: PFD

Please support those bills pertaining to full repayment of the Permanent Fund Dividend to Alaskans.

Thank you
Kathy Miller
Kenai



Doniece Gott

From: C Lamborn <jklamborn@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 5:31 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Please support SB23 and SB24

Dear Finance Committee Members,

My name is Caroline Lamborn from Wasilla, Alaska. | am representing my husband John Lamborn and myself. |am
writing in support of Governor Dunleavy’'s SB23 and SB24. Please support this legislation.

Thank you,



Doniece Gott

From: deborah holland <holland.deborah@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 5:20 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: PFD PAYBACK

DO IT. Restore the stolen treasure to the rightful owners. Von I'moff it is not your money.

Deborah



Doniece Gott

From: Candy Norman <candynormani@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 4:58 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: PFD

To our Representatives,

Please know Governor Dunleavy was elected, in a large part, because he said he'd attempt to balance the out of control
budget.

Also he campaigned on a promise restore/pay the PFD, which had been robbed during the former administration.

71 year Alaskan resident,
Candy Norman

33552 Wissamickon Dr
Seward, Ak 99664



Doniece Gott

From: Byron Whitesides <chilly@kpunet.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 7:01 PM
To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: PAY A FULL PFD

Importance: High

PAY A FULL PFD, AND STOP STEALING FROM THE PEOPLE. IT’S NOT GOVERNMENT REVENUE, IT’S
THE .... PEOPLES MONEY.

IF YOU THINK CHANGES TO THE PERM FUND ARE NEEDED.....PUT IT ON THE BALLOT FOR
A VOTE OF THE PEOPLE!

Byron Whitesides
70 year resident of Ketchikan



Doniece Gott

From: Brent Chandler Jr <hunter1blc@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 7:23 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: SB23 & 24

Support SB23 & 24 restore the original formula to calculate the PFD and pay back what was stolen from the people with
out consent of the people.



Doniece Gott

From: scottsshop1 <scottsshopi@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 8:35 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: PFD

It's imperative that the full PFD be paid including 3 yrs back pay. The PFD needs to be considered as a stand alone
entity.
Such a huge part of our states residents financial health needs to be protected from legislative over reach & special
interest greed.
Respectively
Maynard Scott Willburn

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy 5® 5 ACTIVE™, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone



Doniece Gott

e —

From: Andrew Brewer <andrewbrewer54@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 9:46 PM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Senate Bills 23 and 24

These are what we are calling the "payback" bills for the PFD's.
The amounts that were withheld in 2016, 2017, and 2018 which should have gone to Alaskans.

There are Bills afoot to move Billions from the ERA to the Fund Principal, but not pay back the Dividend amounts owed
to Alaskans.

This is very sad. Right now the amount owed by Statute is 2.3 Billion plus the "interest" accrued thru investment.

We are going to do our best to recover this money, which is about $3700 to each recipient, by means both political and
legal.

The annual Dividend should NOT be appropriated by the Legislature, but be allowed to occur as written in Statute. If
you need to change the Dividend amount, you should change the Statutes pertaining to the Dividend. This is just the
proper way to do things, which you certainly know very well.

Andrew Brewer
Eagle River, AK



Doniece Gott

From: Elizabeth Dooley <ravensun@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 10:38 PM
To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Support for SB23 & SB24

| support SB23 & SB24. Cut the budget and return the full PFD, plus the previous years' withheld amounts.

By not supporting and passing SB23 & $B24 AS IS, you are taking money out of the pockets of the poorest to help fund
bloated and ineffective government spending. It's virtually a 50% tax on every man, woman, and child resident in this
state. It is THEFT.

We have given up our mineral rights to our properties in exchange for a percentage of the whole investment fund, a
'Dividend’. We are entitled ta it, yes, but it is not 'free money'. Value was given in exchange for it being invested for us. It
is FOR the people of Alaska, BECAUSE the people of Alaska gave up their personal mineral rights to create the
investment fund. It was NEVER intended to fund government programs.

It is an intentional and yearly economic stimulus plan for all residents, especially critical to the larger, low income
families. We all depend on it for extra food, housing costs, heating oil, firewood, and yes, even property taxes (which are
also going through the roof).

The government has to learn to balance it's checkbook and operate on a budget, just like any common housewife can.
It's not rocket science. Don't spend, or promise to spend, what you DON'T have. Throwing more money at failed
programs just means more costs incured by those failed programs. Doing the same thing over and over, expecting a
different result? That's the definition of insanity.

Elizabeth Dooley
Trapper Creek, AK

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



Doniece Gott

From: Karen Perry <rperry@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 11:00 PM
To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: SB23/24

Importance: High

Most of you Legislators are nothing than narcissistic CROOKS!!

Pay us our full PFDs...PERIOD. The statutes apply to ALL!

And, #FIREvonimhof is the battle cry of those who realize she only wanted to get elected to STEAL from every man,
woman and child while trying to protect her own family’s wealth!!! SOURPUSS LEMON!

There is nothing more disgusting than a POMPOUS CIVIL “servant”...try working FOR the people of Alaska instead of
special interests and instead of growing government, try SHRINKING IT!

The ineptness of the lot of you is DEPLORABLE!!



Doniece Gott

From: Niesha Tubbins <nieshatubbinsé6@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2019 10:33 AM

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Full PFD payback

| want my full PFD and payback. The permanent fund is permanent.



